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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we reach the end of what has been a strange and disrupted term, I wanted to thank you for your 
continued support. We understand the challenges facing families at this time. 
 
Since the full return to school on 8th March, we have unfortunately had 2 bubble closures which have 
affected 75 pupils in total. This shows that despite the gains made in lockdown the virus is still active in 
the community and is still disprupting schooling for our pupils. Therefore, I would like to remind all families 
to abide by the current restrictions and follow the isolation and testing guidance if required. This will 
ensure the safety of the wider community and families and staff upon the return to school.  
 
More information about the current restrictions can be found at https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  
 
Information about the government’s test and trace support payment can be found at 
https://www.gov.uk/test-and-trace-support-payment  
 
In the unfortunate event of any positive COVID 19 tests during the holiday, please notify school by 
contacting office@red-lane.bolton.sch.uk  
 
Finally, I am sure you will join me in thanking all the staff for their hard work this term. I wish you all a safe 
and restful Easter and we will see you on Monday 12th April.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Driver 
Head of School 
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